
April and May 2020
 

Well… April and May we have stayed home. We continued to go to 
our church’s drive-in services. Mike had a chance to preach the 
last drive-in service. We are now able to assemble in our building. 
Even though we have had no meetings God supplied us with 
another supporting church in May. 

As most of you already know, in April we began fostering Mike’s 
great-niece and nephew.  The plan is for adoption eventually. We 
made this decision after much prayer and pastoral counsel.  We 
have gone from two to four children now. Please pray for all of us 
as we adjust to the new normal. Due to our family growing we had 
to find a larger place to live. God blessed, and we did find a larger 
house, but we have to wait for it to become available. Originally it 
was to be ready June 1st, but the COVID-19 virus has slowed 
things down. Please pray that we would be able to move in quickly. 

We are looking forward to meetings beginning again.

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support!

For HIS glory,

The Kelley Family
Mike, Danielle, Abriona, Donovan, Lael, and Liam

The Kelley Family
MISSIONARIES TO SURINAME

reachsuriname@gmail.com

SUPPORT ADDRESS
Central Missionary Clearinghouse 
PO Box 219228 
Houston, TX 77218-9228

SENDING CHURCH
Calvary Road Baptist Church 
Pastor Mike Kleitz 
3795 St. Joseph Rd. 
New Albany, IN 47150

CONTACT DIRECTLY
reachsuriname@gmail.com 
(812) 620-5861

(812) 620-5861 Deputation Address: 
101 S. Front St. Apt. 1 
Henryville, IN 47126

Monthly Prayer Requests

• Meetings to resume

• Book meetings

• Increased support

• More couples to surrender 
to Suriname

• Reschedule work teams 
for 2021

• Passports approved for 
Donovan and Lael

Praise

1 New Supporting Church

Support Level:
51%


